
MOBILE FLU SHOT 
CLINICS  
SEPTEMBER AND OCTOBER DATES 

Children’s Minnesota is partnering with UCare, Children’s Health Network and Cub 
Pharmacy to provide flu shots for established patients on the Cub Pharmacy mobile 
clinic at our primary care clinics throughout the Twin Cities metro. Every effort will 
be made to vaccinate insured parents when requested. 

Appointments are required. Call your clinic to schedule at one of our 
upcoming dates:

 Partners in Pediatrics Maple Grove Clinic 
Saturday, Sept. 21, 8:30 a.m.–5 p.m. 

Partners in Pediatrics Minnetonka Clinic 
Saturday, Sept. 28, 8 a.m.–12 p.m. 

Partners in Pediatrics Brooklyn Park Clinic 
Saturday, Oct.19, 8 a.m.–12 p.m. 

Partners in Pediatrics Maple Grove Clinic 
Sunday, Oct. 20, 8:30 a.m.–5 p.m. 

Partners in Pediatrics Rogers Clinic 

Saturday, Oct. 26, 8 a.m.–12 p.m. 
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